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PUBLIC NOTICE 
ON BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

 
Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that the Saline County Commission plans to replace Saline 
County Bridge No. 3250021 located on Quince Avenue over Pierre Fleche Creek, near Arrow Rock. This is a 
federally funded project receiving funding from FHWA. 
 
The project involves removing and replacing the existing bridge, grading of new roadway and lining the 
channel banks with erosion control rock blanket. No utilities will be affected by this project. 
 
Construction on the new bridge will begin in the summer of 2026. The construction time will be approximately 
3-4 months while the new bridge and roadway are being constructed. Quince Avenue will be closed to through 
traffic for the duration of construction. Property owners, within the project limits, will have access to the project 
area to gain access to their properties. The proposed detour is as follows: 
 
 North on Quince Avenue approximately 1.25 miles; thence east on Route P approximately  
 0.25 miles; thence south on Route AC approximately 2.00 miles; thence west on 225th Lane  
 approximately 0.125 miles; thence north on Quince Avenue approximately 0.875 miles. 
 
Individuals and organizations wishing to comment on the project may submit their feedback to the Saline 
County Commission in the following ways before June 12, 2025: 
 

• Mail:  Saline County Commission, Room 101, Saline County Courthouse, Marshall, MO 65340 
• Email:  commission@salinecountymo.org 
• Phone/Voice: (660)886-7777 
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